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This year’s symposium will include a combined lunch and poster session from 11:30-1pm. 
Posters will display research from current graduate and undergraduate students at University 
of Hawaiʻi at Mānoa, as well as students from other University of Hawaiʻi locations and Hawaiʻi 
State community colleges. Symposium registrants are encouraged to interact with the poster 
owners and learn more about the amazing research happening around the state.  
 
 
Interested research poster participants​: 
We are accepting poster presenters from any subject pertaining to the agricultural, 
horticultural, plant, and soil sciences. Faculty members from the College of Tropical Agriculture 
and Human Resources will be contest judges and gift cards will be awarded to the winners. If 
interested, please check “yes” that you want to be a poster presenter during the symposium 
registration. We do not currently have funds to award to participants for the printing of the 
research posters. 
 
If you have questions, please contact ​sheisey@hawaii.edu​ for more info. 
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